
 
 
 
 
 

 

May 5, 2023 
 
 

 

Province of Ontario 

Environment Registry of Ontario 
 

Sent VIA ERO POSTING 
 

 
Re: ERO Posting 019- 6821 – Proposed Planning Act, City of Toronto Act, 2006, 

and Ministry of Municipal Affairs and Housing Act Changes (Schedules 2, 4, 
and 6 of Bill 97 - the proposed Helping Homebuyers, Protecting Tenants Act , 

2023) 
 

  
Attached, please find City of Hamilton Staff Comments regarding ERO 019-6821 – Bill 

97- Helping homebuyers, Protecting Tenants Act, 2023, Schedules 2,3,5 and 6.  Hamilton 
City Council will be reviewing these comments later this month. Should there be any 
additional comments, we will forward them to you accordingly. 
 

If you have any questions, please contact Charlie Tomin at (905) 546-2424 x 5863. 
 
Regards, 
 

 
 
Christine Newbold, MCIP, RPP 
Manager, Sustainable Communities Section 
Planning Division 

City of Hamilton   
 
 
Attachment (1) 

 
cc: S. Robichaud, Chief Planner, Planning Division 

 

Planning and Economic Development Department 

Sustainable Communities Section 

71 Main Street West, 4th Floor, Hamilton   ON   L8P 4Y5 

Phone: 905-546-2424 x1279  

 

 


